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THE NEW HYMNALS ARE HERE! 

We will begin using the new Gather 4 hymnals for our 
liturgical celebrations the weekend of January 14-15. The 
new hymnals include the ritual order and prayers spoken 
by the whole assembly as we have been saying them 
since 2010. You may recall that in 2010, the Roman 
Missal, Third Edition was adopted by Diocese of the 
United States. The Roman Missal, Third Edition changed 
the language of many of the prayers we had been saying 
since 1975. The change made many of the Mass 
responses found in our maroon hymnals obsolete. Since 
2010 our parish has continued using the maroon hymnal 
for sung prayer but learned and used the new language 
for our spoken prayer via hymnal inserts and new Mass 
settings.   

Our new Gather 4 hymnals will be up to date! Your 
participation through prayer response is easier than ever; 
assembly prayers are included on the inside front cover. 
No more searching for the hymnal inserts!  Having up-to-
date prayers easily accessible in the hymnal is a great 
gesture of hospitality as we welcome all to the celebrate 
as one -- the Body of Christ.   

A closing thought- - - Vatican II’s 1963 Constitution on the 
Sacred Liturgy tell us: “Mother Church earnestly desires 
that all the faithful should be led to that fully conscious 
and active participation in liturgical celebrations which is 
demanded by the very nature of the liturgy.” 

Looking forward to hearing your voices lifted in song and 
prayer. 

Jill Kilzer 
Director of Music and Liturgy 

 
THE TREASURE WITHIN OUR TEARS:  

REFLECTIONS ON GRIEF, HOPE & RESURRECTION  
by William C. Wacker 

Written by a local author, some of our staff found this 
book to be helpful when dealing with grief and loss. If you 
are interested in purchasing this book ($10), contact Matt 
Wacker at 651-324-6308. 

You will be able to pick it up in the Parish Center during 
normal business hours.  

 

NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSE COLLECTION 

This weekend is the monthly Neighborhood House 
collection. During the month of December, St. Matthew 
donated 124 pounds of food. Thank you for your 
generosity! 

 

GIFTED AND BELONGING 

Gifted and Belonging, a Catholic Fellowship for young 
adults with disabilities, seen and unseen, invites you to 
join GAB for their monthly meeting on Sunday, January 
15, 6:00 - 8:00 PM in the St. Matthew Social Hall.  

This month, we will be sharing about the Bible and how 
reading scripture daily can benefit us. For 
more information, contact Megan 
at giftedandbelonging@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to express our gratitude to all of the donors 
who felt moved to donate to Isaac's Blessing Bags again 
this winter season. 

Every year Isaac prepares to sort and deliver as many 
blessing bags as possible. This year, he decided to ask a 
few friends from Cretin Derham Hall to join in on his 
mission. They put together and delivered blessing bags in 
downtown Saint Paul. Isaac and his friends will continue 
to make deliveries throughout the year, to anyone who 
may be in need.  

We could not fulfill the needs of our community without 
the ongoing support from St. Matthew's Church. We are 
grateful for each and every one of you. 

Thank you again, 
Isaac's Blessing Bags  
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